
Attention: Residents of Adelaide-Metcalfe

Effective May 2nd, your
waste and recycling day 
will change.

Recycling and waste will now 
be collected on Wednesdays. 
Your last Monday collection 
will be April 25th.will be April 25th.

Your collection frequency will 
remain weekly and yes we will 
collect on the holidays.

We apologize for any inconvenience this may cause.
For any inquiries contact us at 1.800.265.9799 or info@bra.org.


